
Rural Affairs Committee Meeting Minutes of March 6, 2009 
 
Present:  Ashley Munro, Colleen Abrams, Marianne Freelong, Bec



Chukchi.  Liz said she would contact one of them and see if they are interested in 
doing a presentation in April.  The committee decided that doing the presentation 
on Fridays is not the best idea since people take off early for the weekend and are 
usually a bit burnt out from the week. 
 

3. E-Learning-- Anne was going to try to make it to the meeting but due to confusion wasn’t 
there in time.  Liz mentioned that there are SkillSoft demos being offered if anyone from 
the committee is interested.  Colleen, Marianne, and Liz expressed interest.  Marianne 
said that she has coworkers that would be interested too.  Marianne thought the demo was 
a good idea because she heard that it was a great training resource. 
 

4. Staff Recognition Award-- Ashley reported that since this award was funded by the 
directors, she was still waiting to hear from them.  She said she was going to send an 
email to Jennie Carroll to remind her to mention 


